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On Friday, the Oregon House passed HB 2977 with strong bipartisan support. This 

bill would provide critical, long-overdue funding for protecting Oregon’s native wildlife, 

restoring habitats, reducing wildlife-vehicle collisions, and supporting efforts to help 

people and wildlife coexist. 

 

Please support this bill! its imperative, now, more than ever that wildlife has our 

protections for many generations to come. The pacific nw is a treasure of amazing 

wildlife and with all the climate changes and human development encroaching on 

critical habitat we need to do everything we can to support wildlife. thabk you 


